
 

 

 

Extract from Minutes of Committee Meeting of Ballymahon Municipal District held on 

Thursday, 27 March 2025 

 

LANESBORO DEVELOPMENT UPDATE  
 
Mary Gouldsbury, A/ Director of Services for Ballymahon Municipal District informed the 
members that the Part VIII Scheme will be readvertised next week as the previous application 
had lapsed.  The existing design will remain as in the previous application.  
 
 
 

 

Signed:                                                   Date: 03 April 2025 

Lorraine McKee 

Meetings Administrator 
 

 

 


